
 

  

  
 

  

  

   

  

  Product Change Notification    
  

  

  

  

*PLEASE NOTE* 
This is an update to a prior communication in the 10/26/18 Sales Connection. Part numbers 

CSEH15A30-C20 and HCME04Y09-M130 will not be discontinued and will remain available 

for order.  

 

On a select number of Cable Accessories parts, some of the packaging options that have 

the lowest volume demands will be removed and will have a suggested replacement that 

will be more readily available with an improved service timeline. Please refer to the Product 

Change Notification for affected part numbers.  

 

On January 1st, 2019, select parts will be coded “Use Up” with replacements available. 

Distributors wanting to return stock of discontinued part numbers should request an 

Authorization for Return Material. Once Panduit inventory has been depleted, all 

discontinued part numbers will be made obsolete and no longer returnable to Panduit.  

  

  
  

 
  

  
 

 


